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Martin Harvier was inaugurated President of the Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian 

Community on December 15, 2018.  He previously served three terms as Vice 

President from 2007-2018.  He is proactive in the community’s economic development 

and is currently the Chairperson for the Talking Stick Golf Enterprise.  Martin also 

serves on the SRPMIC Investment Committee, Tribal Emergency Response 

Commission and the Gaming Grant Committee.  He represents SRPMIC as the 

Regional Council representative for the Maricopa Association of Governments.   


